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October 18, 1919.

The Rev. O.C.S. Wallace,
4831 Western Avenue, 

We st mo unt.

Dear Mr. Wallace,

I have just received your letter of October 

16th with reference to the character of certain of the songs 

which were sung by the McGill students at the McGill-Ottawa 

football match on Monday.

I have read the two songs to which you refer 

and certainly feel that the first le undesirable and the second

so much more so that It should certainly be deleted from any 

future list of songs which our men sing, 

understand how suoh songs as that find their way into a

I am taking the matter up

It is difficult to

collection to be sung in public, 

with the Students* Council through Dr. Hicholson and hope

that this song has been sung for the last time at the football 

match to which you refer,
Thanking you for directing my attention to

this matter, with best wishes, I remain,
Yours very sincerely,

Acting Principal
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